A Community Relations and Tourism Committee meeting was held on Tuesday, September 26, 2017, in the Community Building. Village President Rod Randall called the meeting to order at 6:30pm.

## **New Business**

- President Randall read through a hand-out provided to the public regarding the Mayor's Advisory Committee.
- President Randall read through information provided to the public regarding the forming of a Sesquicentennial Committee.
- President Randall read through information provided to the public regarding the Village-owned property next to the railroad tracks on Vine Street and the formation of a Project Steering Committee to work with MSA professional services.

## **General Discussion**

Discussion took place regarding the Village-owned property next to the railroad tracks on Vine Street and how to use fencing or landscaping to reduce railroad noise. Discussion took place of the timeline for the MSA project. Discussion took place about creating local historical markers and directories to local businesses.

## Adjourn

President Randall adjourned the meeting at 7:07pm.

APPROVED

Village President

TEST KAR

village

DATE 10 2